
Non-Uniform &
Friday 18

November 2022

Please pay your £1.00 donations here:
 

https://app.parentpay.com/

Our BSL Group have arranged a Non-
Uniform Day for Friday 18 November
2022 with a donation of £1.00 to the

Children In Need charity.
 

As it is also Anti-Bullying Week, we
are asking for students to wear ODD

SOCKS also on Friday.
 

Students are to wear appropiate
clothing/footware for their lessons

and bring their PE kit if they have PE.

£1.00
donation

 Odd Socks DayDay

Please pay your £1.00 donations here:
 

https://app.parentpay.com/

https://app.parentpay.com/
https://app.parentpay.com/

